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FOR YOUR AWARENESS:

Stockton Unified School District will soon implement Traffic
Safety & Parking Programs in School Zones to reduce
excessive speeding and parking violations.

The Traffic Safety & Parking Program wiill
roll out across the District on March 1, 2023
with a 30-DAY Grace Period.

Please be sure to follow all local traffic and ‘
parking rules and regulations within the City

of Stockton. We thank you for your adherence to the parking
laws and wish everyone a safe and healthy school year.

After the initial 30-day Grace Period, violations will be enforced by the
SUSD Department of Public Safety and citations will be issued.

FOR MORE INFO: SUSD Department of Public Safety | 640 N. San Joaquin Street, Stockton CA 95202 | (209) 933-7085




